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Advisor's Quarterly

Welcome to our new advisors and welcome back to those who are returning. Thank you
for your dedication to advising your Mortar Board chapter. You provide guidance,
consistency, and the support members need to thrive on campus. You are crucial to your
chapter’s success. Through our Advisor's Quarterly, Mortar Board is interested in providing
the resources our advisors need to support their chapters.

Upcoming Advisor Webinar

The Mortar Board National Office will host
advisor webinars on October 15 at Noon
and 3 p.m. Eastern time. Join us to learn
and discuss the fundamentals of advising a
Mortar Board chapter.

Learn More and Register Today

Building a Leadership Team

Mortar Board members are usually very busy, holding membership in a number of campus
organizations, serving in university leadership positions, keeping up with their classes and
working part-time jobs. Not all members will have the commitment or...

Read more
mortarboard.org

https://form.jotform.com/mortarboard/fundamentals-of-advising-webinar
http://mortarboard.org/Publications/Advisorquarterly/
http://mortarboard.org/Publications/Advisorquarterly/
http://mortarboard.org/Store/


Mortar Board | 614.488.4094 | mortarboard@mortarboard.org | mortarboard.org

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​  ​

mailto:mortarboard@mortarboard.org
http://mortarboard.org
https://www.facebook.com/MortarBoard/?eid=ARBTc54Ingxd91uM5r-LQ2mi8tvTZ43RUdlVYnF0-mTfaSwWMGwiv1SY6Ho6a6cvD4cl6h1Wip3eBCtr
https://twitter.com/mortarboard?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mortar_board/

